
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Due to unforeseen circumstances, I have had to review the provision we are offering across the 

Federation from Tuesday 2nd June. 

A member of staff has unfortunately been taken into hospital this weekend and will need a number 

of weeks to recover. Miss Blake, who is a member of staff from Grewelthorpe, will now have to go 

back onto the timetable at that school. As a result of this decision, I have had to make alterations to 

the timetable at Fountains based on the staff that I have available to me.  

 

 

There are still restrictions in place regarding shielding which mean that we are working with limited 

staff at the moment. Unfortunately, over the coming weeks, we are anticipating that we may need 

to regularly review provision due to unexpected changes in people’s circumstances beyond our 

control. I am sorry for any inconvenience that this may cause. Decisions are being made based on 

the resources we have available to us and to ensure that we can operate within the safety guidelines 

necessary during the COVID-19 pandemic. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Pam Acheson 

 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday  

R      
8:45-12:00 

Mrs Peel Mrs Peel Mrs Peel   

Lunch 
cover 

Mrs 
Mallinson 

Mrs 
Mallinson 

Mrs  
Mallinson 

  

      
12:00-2:30 

Mrs Peel Mrs Peel Mrs Peel   

Y1/KW    
9:00-12:15  

Mrs 
Matthews 

Mrs 
Matthews 

Mrs Wicks Mrs Wicks Mrs Wicks 

Lunch 
cover 

Mrs Acheson Mrs Acheson Mrs Acheson Mrs Acheson  

         
12:15-2:45 

Mrs 
Matthews 

Mrs 
Matthews 

Mrs Wicks Mrs Wicks  

Y6     
9:15-12:30 

Mrs Lewis 
 

Mrs Lewis Mrs Lewis   

Lunch 
cover 

Mr Powell Mr Powell Mr Powell   

         
12:30-3:00 

Mrs Lewis Mrs Lewis Mrs Lewis   


